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Dear Parent/carer 
 
Your children are amazing and this year has been particularly challenging for them. We are very aware that they 

haven’t been able to do some ‘normal’ activities and experiences as a result of Covid19. 

 

We wanted to give them a little treat at the end of the year. In their final Forest School session, we are going to have 

a small BBQ with hotdog sausages. They will also have a bit of water fun. This will take place in the week beginning 

the 5th July and the week beginning 12th July. For this session they will need to bring a towel, a change of clothes and 

sun cream, if the weather is sunny. All labelled clearly with your child’s name. 

 

If any grown-ups could help on their child’s Forest School Session, that would be amazing (as more help means more 

fun!). Please contact Ms Prosser for further details.  nprosser@rosegreeninfant.school 

 

We are putting out a plea for any buckets, watering cans, large sponges that you can donate for the sessions. If your 

child doesn’t like hotdog sausages or they are unable to eat them, please can you provide an alternative that we can 

cook?  

 
Many thanks for your help in advance. 
 
 

 
 
Ms Prosser 
Forest School Leader 
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